
 
Oregon Psychiatric Access Line 

Do you have a mental health related question 
about your patient?  

Want immediate access to a psychiatrist?  

Call The OPAL Program to consult with a 
psychiatrist.  

WHAT IS THE OPAL PROGRAM?  

The Oregon Psychiatric Access Line is a state 
funded program that offers psychiatric telephone 
consultation to all prescribing clinicians in the 
state.  The program is insurance blind and covers 
patients of all ages.  State funding allows this 
program to be provided with no cost to the 
provider or to patients.  The ongoing vision of 
this program is to expand the availability of high-
quality mental health treatment to all Oregonians 
through the support of their medical home via:  

• timely psychiatric phone consultation to 
medical providers 

• practitioner education 
• primary care treatment algorithms 
• promotion of linkages with private and public  

community mental health professionals  

 

 THERE IS NO QUESTION TOO BIG OR TOO 
SMALL  

Adult and Child Psychiatrists are available 
including subspecialists in Substance Use  
Disorder and Older Adult Mental Health.  

HOURS OF OPERATION  

Monday– Friday 9:00am-5:00pm      with 
the exception of national holidays  

PHONE NUMBERS  

503-346-1000 Portland metro  

855-966-7255 Toll free  

EMAIL  

OPAL@ohsu.edu  

MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS REGISTER ONLINE  

For more information, or to register online,  
please visit www.ohsu.edu/OPAL  

 

 


